
 

 

 CMD 22-H2.72 
 

File / dossier : 6.01.07 
Date:          2022-03-14 
Edocs:             6756508 

 
 
 
 

Written submission from  
Maureen Fowler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the Matter of the 
 
 
 
 
New Brunswick Power Corporation, 
Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station 
 

 

 Mémoire de 
Maureen Fowler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
À l’égard de la 
 
 
 
 
Société d’Énergie du Nouveau-Brunswick, 
centrale nucléaire de Point Lepreau 
 

Application for the renewal of NB Power’s 
licence for the Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station 

 
 

Demande de renouvellement du permis 
d’Énergie NB pour la centrale nucléaire de 
Point Lepreau 

 
 
 
 
 
Commission Public Hearing 
Part 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 11 and 12, 2022 
 

  
 
 
 
 
Audience publique de la Commission 
Partie 2  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 et 12 mai 2022 
 

 



1

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

25-Year Licence proposed for Point Lepreau
Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)

 March 14, 2022 1:46 PM
Maureen Fowler 

Maureen Fowler

Sincerely,

heard concerning Point Lepreau.

I encourage you to provide more frequent opportunities for the voices of concerned citizens to be 

general, and, in particular, about the ways Climate Change may impact the Point Lepreau facility.

With other citizens, I share grave concerns about radioactive nuclear energy and nuclear waste in 

awareness about emergency response.

I join with other citizens concerned about the adequacy of emergency planning, along with 

numerous technical problems, resulting in costly shutdowns and repairs.

I urge you not to grant the licence, as it would set an alarming precedent in light of the facility’s 

generating station.

I write with concern about the proposal to grant a 25-year licence to the Point Lepreau nuclear 

To Whom it May Concern:

Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02

Re: 25-Year Licence proposed for Point Lepreau

To: The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission


